
 

 

 

 

10th May 2017 

 

After all the postings on social media regarding the World Cup and teams from England, 

Scotland and Wales not attending the event in Japan this year, the BDO has decided that it will 

make a statement regarding this matter. 

 

The BDO board offered each country a contribution of £6,000 for 9 flights for 4 Men, 4 Ladies 

and 1 Team Manager on 3rd March 2017 when the details of the packages were released by the 

WDF. The BDO makes the offer for flights to the Europe Cup or World Cup every year, for 

whatever event is taking place. 

 

The BDO also pays ALL the costs for hotels and flights for the Youth Teams to take part in the 

Europe Youth Cup every year. The Youth money is raised at our events throughout the year by 

holding raffles, this year for them to go to Sweden has cost the BDO £12,482.57 of which 

England received £4,460.92, Scotland £4,279.41 and Wales £3,742.24. 

 

It is not our usual policy to advertise what we do but we believe that people should be aware of 

the true facts and not just part of the story. 

 

Kindest Regards 

Sue Williams 
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Chairman 
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